
2018-2019 Key Club International Committee Mid-Year Update 

 

The Key Club International Board has been hard at work this year in making your 

experience as a Key Club member as memorable and exciting as possible. Between 

board meetings, district visits, and committee work, there’s a lot that’s going on. Check 

out our committee updates below! 

 

Leadership 

The Leadership Committee has been working on a variety projects this year. From 

guides to quizzes, there’s a lot to see. Check out the committee update video here. 

 

Service 

One of the longest standing committees, the Service Committee has been focusing on 

improving and assisting with the YOF application process, promoting service partners, 

and more. Check out the update here! 

 

Growth 

The Growth committee kicked off the year by focusing in on how we could be more 

inclusive of the clubs within our organization and how we can increase enthusiasm 

amongst our membership. Each committee member has been assigned approximately 

20 clubs that are located around in the world in un-districted regions to communicate 

with, serving as a liaison between the International and Club entities. 

 

Focusing on expansion, the Growth Committee joined forces with the Kiwanis-Family 

Relations Committee to create a chartering guide. This guide will allow Key Clubbers to 

get involved with the chartering of any one of the six different Kiwanis Family branches 

to help build their communities.  

 

Based off the committee directives, was born the campaign Truly International: focused 

on creating innovative ways for clubs to showcase their unique service and to 

encourage members from around the world to express their passion for helping others. 

 

Check out our infographic here. 

 

Kiwanis Family Relationships  

The Kiwanis Family Relationships has been working on a new club map for potential 

members, a chartering guide as a collaboration with the Growth Committee, and 

more! Check out the update video here. 

 

Membership Experience 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rtThGeLLGvu7K6c3e5LRCGUHPWxErlKS/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1V42yhhQL6LYqk7b_51Z0Ne9pJH5AZv03ovVgvJAWrf8/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_b01uZWqsfVSndjQi1MYkN5ZWtaR2pNbUFER3pIYUtYSi1R/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zt0zPnkDUIM1JJHtMaD1KIoScGXnJsXf/view?usp=sharing


Check out the update from the Membership Experience Committee! Our five 

committee members, Grace, Foster, Leslie, Alice and Cindy have been hard at work to 

improve the membership experience for all our members since July! We have been 

creating new resources, initiatives, developing campaigns and reviewing material.  Be 

on the lookout for new articles and resources coming your way soon. Enjoy the video 

and as always, our bloopers!  

 

Executive 

The only permanent committee, the Executive Committee exists to construct and 

approve board meeting agendas, take disciplinary action when necessary, and lead 

the submission and organization of amendments and guidebook changes. However, 

we’ve been working on quite a few more projects this year! Check out our written 

update here. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1c1babL6IN4N3RqPAgll3cryQyt4SJ6Cx/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WdvS338ZbllWdox23gX3q9YpJp16j5D1DhT0P5z26oc/edit?usp=sharing

